
Addendum #003 : Bid Due Date Extension
Luzerne County Transportation Authority (LCTA) 

Request for Proposals (RFP 19-20-002) 
Perimeter Security Fence & Gate 

Concern: 

Do to recent government mandated business closures, LCTA is extending the RFP/IFB due date as 
noted below.  Please direct any questions to the contacts listed below.

 RFP 19-20-002 due date has been extended to April 22, 2020. 

Information can be found on the LCTA website: lctabus.com/business-center/ 

Interested bidders should check LCTA’s website ( www.lctabus.com ) for information related to all open RFP’s 

https://www.lctabus.com/business-center/#scrollpoint-rfp-ifb
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